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Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 15, 2022 

Requiring mirrors, instead of allowing cameras to fill that roll, is a ridiculous and antiquated rule, 

that needs to be immediately repealed. Not only is the technology viable, getting rid of mirrors 

and replacing them with cameras saves on fuel. 

You finally updated the laws on headlights, now do the same for side mirrors. 
 


